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1590 Buckeye Drive, Milpitas
CA 95035-7418

August 8, 2022

Subject: S3 MCU Parts REACH 224 Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) 
Declaration

Dear Valued Customer:

This is to certify that S3 MCU products comply to the requirements of REACH Directive 
224 Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) on ECHA list  (updated 10 June, 2022).

This certificate of compliance and its accuracy are made solely on certification/ 
declaration documents of non-use of these substances provided by our assembly 
subcontractors at the time this certification of compliance letter was generated.

Thank you for your continued interest in S3 products and services. For additional 
assistance or questions, please contact Zilog Customer Service at 
MCUService@littelfuse.com.

Sincerely,

Alan Shaw
Senior Manager MCU Operations

Zilog – a Littelfuse Company
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